
Amolakchand Mahavidyalaya, Yavatmal. 

REPORT 
On 

Webinar on Website Development 

A one-day webinar on Website Development was successfully conducted by the Internal 

Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) at Amolakchand Mahavidyalaya, Yavatmal, on 3rd March 2022. Dr. 

R. A. Mishra, the Principal, and Prof. D. S. Chavhan, the Co-ordinator of IQAC, played key roles as 

the organizers. 

The event featured an insightful talk titled “Website Development and Designing” delivered 

by Sneha Kadam. Her presentation was conceptual and eye-opening, providing valuable insights into 

the world of website development. The webinar aimed at enhancing the knowledge and skills of the 

staff members, who greatly benefited from the event. 

Overall, the webinar served as a platform for professional growth, fostering a deeper 

understanding of website development and designing within the academic community at 

Amolakchand Mahavidyalaya. 

 

 



 


